Central Vermont Community Land Trust

2008 Mini-Grants for Central Vermont
Goal:  To give local citizens and town groups working on the issue of housing in their communities basic support for start-up activity or planning for a project to help increase awareness about and/or increase actual affordable housing in their community.

Background:  A number of communities in Central Vermont have established local housing committees to work on housing affordability issues within their community.  Some of these committees have been appointed by the selectboard or city council; others are grassroots citizen efforts.  Local groups have undertaken a variety of projects.  Some examples – taken from actual town activities – include but are not limited to: working on the passage of housing friendly amendments to a local Master Plan or Zoning Regulations, raising awareness about the need for housing in a particular community, undertaking a housing needs assessment, sponsoring a breakfast for local business leaders with a speaker and discussion about housing needs, identifying possible sites for affordable housing, working to encourage the development of accessory apartments, producing a housing resource guide, and undertaking a campaign to create a local housing trust fund by adding a penny to the tax rate.  

The Central Vermont Community Land Trust would like to provide “mini-grants” to assist local groups or committees in the towns and cities of Washington County and northern Orange County.  Not only will these grants enable these local volunteers to spend more time on the particular project (as opposed to fundraising), they will serve the secondary purpose of keeping local groups in touch with CVCLT and give CVCLT a better idea of what is going on at the local level.  There is not an expectation that CVCLT need be involved directly in the activity.
Grant Amount: Grants of $500-$1,000 will be considered.

Application Process: A letter of not more that two pages should be sent to the address below by September 12, 2008. There is no formal application form and a specific budget proposal is not required. A sample letter from a different mini-grant program is attached as a sample of what we would like to see. Decisions on mini-grant applications will be made by October 3, 2008.
Follow-Up: You are expected to report on your project and how your grant funds were expended.
Send letters of application to:

Chris Wood

Central Vermont Community Land Trust

107 N. Main Street

Barre, VT 05641

cwood@CVCLT.org
For more information, contact:

Abe Abdo abdoabe@hotmail.com
